
March 7, 2019 
Dear Proposer, 

On behalf of the Department of Arts and History and the City of Boise, I would like to thank you for 
responding to our call for Artist Designed Traffic Box Wraps and for submitting your application for 
consideration.  Your participation is very much appreciated as it helps us to ensure a diverse body 
of work is represented and that Boise continues to have a thriving arts community. 

The selection panel consisted of members who served to represent the Arts & History Commission, 
Arts & History Advisory Team, Capitol City Development Corporation, and the local arts 
community.  The members convened to review each application and make recommendations 
on which artists to select for the 2019 commission. 

We received 196 submissions for this project, from which 31 applicants have been selected. 

The finalists are as follows: 
• Anne Watson Sorensen
• Antonia Hedrick
• Ashley Dreyfus
• Beth Williamson
• Brian Shea
• Brooke Burton
• Clare Nelson
• Connie Wood
• Dave Crawforth
• Elizabeth Hilton
• Guadalupe Rodriguez 

• Jennifer Pirente
• Jennifer Williams
• Jeremiah Sorrells
• Jerusha Lauren
• Jess Tornga
• Justin W. John
• Karen Woods
• Katherine Grimmett
• Lara Petitclerc-Stokes
• Lisa Cheney & Hailey 

Jorgensen 

• Lorelle Rau
• Marne Elmore
• Missy Cory
• Nicolet Laursen
• Rachel Hays
• Shelley Jund
• Suzanne Lee 

Chetwood
• Tony Montano
• Trinity Brandsma
• Wyatt 

Wurtenberger 
If you have any questions regarding your application, you are welcome to give me a call or 
make an appointment.  I would be more than happy to review the selection panel’s feedback 
with you. 

Sincerely, 

Catina Crum 
Public Arts Program Assistant 
208.608.7789 




